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March 25, 2020 
SOLICITATION ADDENDUM NO. 1 

ITB 19-0048 
Cedar Park Backflow Replacement 

 
THE FOLLOWING CHANGES/ADDITIONS TO THE ABOVE CITED SOLICITATION ARE ANNOUNCED: 
 
This Addendum modifies the Invitation to Bid (ITB) document(s) only to the extent indicated herein. All other areas not changed or 
otherwise modified by this Addendum shall remain in full force and effect. This Addendum is hereby made an integral part of the 
ITB document. Bidder must be responsive to any requirements of this Addendum as if the requirements were set forth in the ITB. 
Failure to do so may result in Bid rejection. See the ITB regarding requests for clarification or change and protests of this 
Addendum, and the deadlines for the foregoing. 
 
This addendum is to be acknowledged in the space provided on the Bidder Certification form supplied in the solicitation document. 
Failure to acknowledge receipt of this addendum may be cause to reject your offer. 
 

The closing date is unchanged: April 15, 2020 at 2:00 PM Pacific Time 
 

CHANGES TO THE SOLICITATION: 
1) Due to the nature of COVID-19, the non-mandatory pre-bid conference scheduled for March 26, 2020 at 2:00 

PM at 11100 SW Park Way, Portland, OR 97225 is cancelled.  
 
Prospective bidders are encouraged to submit their questions through the established process in the bid 
documents. 

 
2) Due to the nature of COVID-19, we will not host any contractors onsite for a bid opening. Rather the District 

will read the bidders and bid prices on a telephone conference line. Interested parties are welcome to call and 
log-in using the below phone number and participant code: 

 
+1(503)356.4400 
Participant code: 41605148 
 

-END of Addendum 
Peter Madaus 
Contract Specialist 


